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From: mailinglist@ capitol.hawaii.gov

Sent: Sunday, January 27, 2013 2:53 PM

To: waltestimony

Cc: RNpaddler@aol.com

Subject: Submitted testimony for HB755 on Jan 28, 2013 09:00AM
HB755

Submitted on: 1/27/2013
Testimony for WAL on Jan 28, 2013 09:00AM in Conference Room 325

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing
R. Kanani Ornellas || Individual | Support | No |

Comments: | believe that the various county councils should have this right. We are particularly in a
conundrum here on Kauai related to smoke emissions from fireplaces. Our county here is willing and
attempting to help, but have been told their powers are limited due to the confines of the current laws
which reside with the state. Please do what is in the best interest of the individual islands and let the
counties decide what is best for its residents.

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing , improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.
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